
Non-Public Minutes 
17 August 2000 
8:00am 

Meeting held 17 August 2000, 0800 hours, at Mary Herbert room. 
 
Attending Jack Steiner-Selectman, George Lagassa-Selectmen, Lloyd Sullivan-Selectman, and Brian Page-
Acting Chief of Police for North Hampton. 
 
Brian Page was offered the position of Chief of Police on the following conditions: 
 
He will complete is AS degree by March 2001 
He will complete his BS by September 2002 
He will investigate and report back to the Selectmen within 30 days 
what his best estimate is to begin Department Accreditation to level 1 and 2 
 
    His salary will be $50,000.00 
    His benefits will remain the same 
    He will receive tuition reimbursement in the amount of $1500.00 / per annum 
 
Brian Page accepted the offer. The Selectman decided to hold off press releases until completion of the standard 
background check. 
 
Prepared by: 
 
 
Lloyd Sullivan 
Selectman 


